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End of Year Newsletter
Another school year comes to a end! The F.O.R.S. team 
would  like  to  say  a  massive  Thank  you  to  all  the 
families,  friends,  school,  local  businesses,  and 
community for your continued support.  

Fundraising for outdoor play equipment  

We’re  delighted  to  confirm 
that with all your support and 
generosity  we  have  exceeded 
our  target  of  £5,000!  The 
recent  Summer  BBQ  raised 
an  incredible  £1,314,  and  we 
now  are  working  with  the 
schoo l  to  purcha se  the 
indoor/outdoor  modular  play 
equipment they asked for.

The aim is for this to be ready 
for  the  children  to  enjoy  in 
September.  The full fundraising 
review  from  this  year  will  be 
shared with you at the start of 
the new term. 
In addition to raising funds for 
the  p lay  equ ipment ,  we 
cont inued  our  F.O.R.S 
commitment  to  buy  leavers 
hoodies  and  sponsored  the 

leavers Pizza Party. We also purchased the Sports day medals 
and served up 800 ice lollies for the children.  Without your 
involvement none of this would have been possible.
It is also important to acknowledge and thank the following 
local businesses, for their involvement and sponsorship over 
the last year.   
•   Pooley Removals and Storage,
•   Haydn Jacks Residential Lettings,
•   Hawk Express Cabs Ltd, 
•   Marks & Mann Estate Agents
•   Cornerstone Residential Estate Agents
•   Cost Cutter

A BIG thank you also goes out to the F.O.R.S. Committee for 
all their hard work and commitment, that has been steadfast 
throughout  the year.  If  you would like  to  join  our  friendly 
team, please get in touch. Lastly, F.O.R.S. would like to extend 
our best wishes to all year 6 leavers as they move up to High 
School. We hope you all have a very enjoyable Summer.  See 
you all in September!
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Dates for your diary:
Details of these events 
will be communicated on 
an individual basis, and 
there will be more added 
as the year progresses: 

F.O.R.S AGM – 
Wednesday September 
14th, 2022 @ 6:30pm. 
Location to be confirmed  

Bag2School Textile 
Collection – October 18th, 
2022 

Join the F.O.R.S. team!
We’re looking for fun loving, 
innovative, and energetic 
people to join our fantastic 
and successful F.O.R.S. 
team!  

The more volunteers we 
have, the more fundraising 
and items we can deliver for 
the school - and ultimately 
our children.  

Thank you in advance for 
any time you can give.
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How can I continue to support F.O.R.S over the Summer?  Glad you asked! 😊  

If you are having a sort out over the summer, ‘Pooley Removals and 
Storage’ have kindly agreed to accept donations between now and 
22nd October.  Please leave your donation at Pooley's Bentwaters 
reception during business hours. Please be mindful this is a working 
site with forklifts in operation.  Our next Bag2School Collection is 
scheduled for 18th October, 2022 

 

The Rendlesham School lottery has been set up specifically to 
raise funds that can support and enrich the education of our 
children. Winners are announced weekly.  To take part, please 
use the link below and search for Rendlesham School:  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk   You’ve got to be in it to win it! 
 

Please choose Friends of Rendlesham School as your 
charity on Amazon Smile.  Thank you to all who have 
signed up already, we have 27 subscribers so far and would 
love to see that number increase over the Summer holiday.  
Amazon will donate to our charity every time you make a 

purchase and no extra cost to yourselves.    Please use the following link to register:   
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1120212-0 

 

Please support Friends of Rendlesham School - Woodbridge on 
#easyfundraising, you can raise FREE donations when you shop 
online with over 6,000 retailers. It's simple and only takes 2 
minutes to sign up! This will make a BIG difference to us. Please 
use the link below to sign up:   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fors/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=twitter&utm_content=fdrg22-t1 

 

If you buy Stikins labels for your children’s clothing, 
either online at https://www.stikins.co.uk, or by phone on 
01270 668076, please quote our fundraising number 
36171 and the school will receive up to 30% commission 
for every order placed. Thank you!
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